Falcon Heights Environment Commission
December 9, 2013
6:30 p.m.

Agenda

1) Welcome to new Commissioner Nathan Thorvilson and general introductions.

2) Approval of Minutes for September, 2013 (Tabled from 10/14 due to lack of a
quorum)

3) CERT Seed Grant Update - staff

4) Discussion: November 14 Sustainability Fair at Silverwood Park - If you
attended be prepared to share anything you brought away from the event.

5) Discussion: Directions for 2014 - Prepare to give your input on specific projects
you would like the Commission to undertake next year. This can include ideas
that came up in 2013 and work already begun.

6) Information and Announcements - Council, Staff, Commissioners

Refreshments will be provided!

Thank you to Nina Semmelroth and Ethan Wagner for six years of service on the Falcon
Heights Environment Commission. Nina and Ethan end their second terms on the
Commission this month.

Thank you to all Environment Commissioners for your service to the City of Falcon Heights
during this past year.

Next meeting: Monday, January 13, 2014



